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Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA, Director Division of the Budget Sam Brownback, Governor

Landon State Office Building
900 S.W. Jackson, Room 504
Topeka, KS 66612

January 12, 2012

The Honorable Tim Owens, Chairperson
Senate Committee on Judiciary
Statehouse, Room 559-S

Topeka, Kansas 66612

Dear Senator Owens:
SUBJECT:  Fiscal Note for SB 249 by Legislative Post Audit Committee

In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 249 is
respectfully submitted to your committee.

SB 249 would allow the Legislative Division of Post Audit to require a person to be
fingerprinted for a state and national criminal history record check for current and prospective
audit staff members.

Any additional costs associated with SB 249 would be for background checks for current

or potential staff members that the agency would choose to obtain, which the agency indicates
could be absorbed within its authorized budget.

Sincerely,

ry/

Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA
Director of the Budget

cc: Rick Riggs, Post Audit



